
T R A N S M I T T A L   M E M O R A N D U M 

TO: The Honorable Mayor and City Council 

FROM:  Karl R. Amylon, City Manager 

DATE: February 23, 2021 

RE: Slope Stabilization Projects Update – Alaska Department of 
Transportation and Public Facilities 

At the City Council meeting of December 7, 2020, Councilmembers expressed 
concern regarding rock cut slope conditions along the Tongass Highway. By report 
dated January 13, 2021, I transmitted to the City Council a report from Acting Port & 
Harbors Director Mark Hilson regarding this issue. Attached for City Council review is an 
update from the Acting Port & Harbors Director. 
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